





CDO/eto

27th July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Activities Week - Trip to Dunstable Downs

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through broadening their horizons. As part of the activities week commencing on Monday 3rd July 2023, we have arranged for students in Year 7/8/9 to take part in a visit to Dunstable Downs on the following dates:

Year 7 Wednesday 5th July 2023

Year 8 Tuesday 4th July 2023

Year 9 Monday 3rd July 2023

Students will be travelling to Dunstable Downs by coach and will be leaving the Academy during period 3 and returning before the end of the school day.

Students will be flying kites at Dunstable Downs and will be monitored at all times by Academy staff. We expect the students' conduct to be exemplary, as they will be representing the Academy. Students who do not meet these expectations will be returned to the Academy. Students will need to bring a packed lunch and drink with them or they can purchase cold food items from the canteen during morning break to take with them. Students eligible for free school meals will need to purchase their lunch during break time and take it with them for the trip. Please ensure your child dresses appropriately for the weather.

Additionally, if we do not feel your child's conduct meets our expectations in advance of the trip, we reserve the right for the student to remain at school for the duration of the day.

We are pleased to be able to offer this trip at no cost to families. If you are happy for your son/daughter to take part in this visit, please complete the online consent form via the Edulink app. All consent forms must be completed no later than Thursday 29th June 2023. Please note consent can only be given online via the Edulink app. If you require help logging in, please contact the Academy.

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at the Academy on 01582 619700.

Yours faithfully

Caroline Doolan

Deputy Principal – Personal Development





All Saints Academy, Houghton Road, Dunstable LU5 5AB 01582 619700

www.allsaintsacademydunstable.org
Executive Principal: Liz Furber

Registered Company No: 06853140